
Responses to Parent Consultations on PSHE/ RSE Policy and Curriculum – October 2021 

30 responses were received 

 

1. I think PSHE/ RSE education is an important part of the school curriculum 

Strongly agreed  64% 

Agreed   33% 

Neutral       3% 

Disagree    0% 

Strongly Disagree   0% 

 

2. PSHE/ RSE topic taught in school makes a real different to young people’s lives. 

Strongly agreed 57% 

Agreed   40% 

Neutral       0% 

Disagree    3% 

Strongly Disagree   0% 

 

3. I feel happy to talk to my child about growing up, sex and relationships. 

Strongly agreed  73% 

Agreed   20% 

Neutral       7% 

Disagree    0% 

Strongly Disagree   0% 

 

4. I understand and agree with the content of the PSHE/ RSE policy 

Strongly agreed  47% 

Agreed   46% 

Neutral       7% 

Disagree    0% 

Strongly Disagree   0% 

 



5. I am aware of the topics that will be covered by PSHE/ RSE at Stratford Primary 

Strongly agreed  47% 

Agreed   40% 

Neutral    13% 

Disagree    0% 

Strongly Disagree   0% 

 

6. Are there any changes or additions that you think should be made to the PSHE/ RSE policy or 

curriculum? 

Show me what is actually taught 

Planning and progression maps are available on the school website 

Is there anything in there about checking their bodies for changes/ lumps?  

Changes in the body is part of the Year 5 and 6 Puberty coverage. 

 

7. Is there anything we are not covering that you think we need to address? 

I want to see what the children see not legal information they will not read. 

Planning and progression maps are available on the school website. 

The teacher PowerPoint for RSE will be uploaded and shared on eSchools for parents/ carers. 

 

8. As a parent, do you feel like you need more information or guidance on specific topics? How 

would this information be best communicated? 

Show me what the children see. 

Information through email would be satisfactory. 

Planning and progression maps are available on the school website. 

The teacher PowerPoint for RSE will be uploaded and shared on eSchools for parents/ carers. 

I would like to know when they are having the lessons so I can back up and support the learning and 

vocabulary at home. 

All class timetables are shared with parents/ carers on eSchools and parents receive written 

notification of when the children will be receiving RSE lessons in the summer term. 

Key vocabulary is taught from Reception to Year 6 in PSHE. 


